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Paul Foley

From: Mark London [london@mvcommission.org]
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 9:39 AM
To: foley@mvcommission.org
Subject: FW: Rotary at the Blinker/4way Stop...?
Attachments: DRItheRoundabout.rtf; _Certification_.htm

 
 
________________________________ 
Mark London 
Executive Director 
Martha's Vineyard Commission 
508‐693‐3453 x11 

 

From: Chappylady@aol.com [mailto:Chappylady@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 9:37 AM 
To: Mark London 
Subject: Rotary at the Blinker/4way Stop...? 
 
  
Subj: Rotary at the Blinker/4way Stop 
  
I understand that there will be a hearing on this subject tomorrow.   Please read the following into the record as I 
will not be on the Island. 
  
To the M.V.C. Commissioners 
  
For the two months out of the year that there is a significant back up on the Edgartown-Vineyard Haven Road, 
and that is usually only at commuter times or VH ferry off load times, I am not even sure doing anything is worth 
the money unless there is a safety issue. 
  
The only issue here is just that,  a safety issue. If rotaries can be proven to be safer than a four way STOP 
intersection then that is what I would vote for. I do not want to see a stop light there, if it is at all possible to avoid 
it. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Ann Hoar Floyd 


